
  

 

GENERALATE  

01.02.2024 

To  

Mr. Michael Geerts 

Aachen 

Dear Mr. Michael Geerts 
 

The Society of the Daughters of Mary Immaculate (DMI) takes delight in greeting 

you and seeking your blessings.  

We are happy and grateful that we have been blessed by God the Father to serve 

as a Society of Apostolic Life for mission ad gentes of Pontifical Right under 

His Holiness Pope Francis and the Pro-Prefect of the Congregation for 

Evangelization of Peoples, His Eminence Luis Antonio Gokim Cardinal Tagle.  

It gives us immense joy to welcome you for the Thanksgiving Eucharist at 10 

a.m. and a felicitation programme at 5 p.m. on Thursday, the 22nd of August 

2024 in India, Chennai. 

You have been a great support to our Society in our service to God the Father and 

our ministry to the poor. With your blessings, prayers and encouragement, we 

have been serving as missionaries in your jurisdiction and elsewhere. We thank 

you for your goodness to us and hold you in high esteem and reverence. 

This celebration which we are organizing is to thank your good self and all the 

good people who have helped us in this journey of ours. Please do come and bless 

us. It would be a great honour to have you with us on this joyous occasion. 

Our Founder’s office in Chennai would be looking after the logistics of the 

programme and the visits of the guests. Please be kind enough to communicate at 

dmmiceleb2024@gmail.com.   

Thanking you and looking forward to your participation, 

Yours in Mary Immaculate, 

 

 

 

Sr. S. Lalitha, DMI 

The Superior General  

Sophia Apartment 
H.No:SA-28 
AbhayKhand – IV 
Indirapuram, 
GHAZIABAD – 201 010 
Phone: 0120-4350239 
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